


 
Statement of Professional Concern: 

 
 
As a member of the ALA Executive Board I will bring my experience as a past division president and board 
member, and as a seasoned library administrator to help accomplish the goals identified in the ALA Strategic 
Plan.  This is a critical time for the Association as we prepare for new leadership. I have led and sustained 
change in complex organizations and would enjoy the opportunity to participate in the process at ALA. I have 
broad experience across the Association, having served on various committees in several divisions.  I 
demonstrate my commitment to the profession and the Association by being an ALA Life Member. As an 
Executive Board member, I will uphold our professional values and be responsive to members’ aspirations 
and concerns.  My knowledge of human resources management, budgeting, association management, and 
experience across the Association qualify me for service on the Executive Board, and I welcome your support.  
 


